
 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME BACK ! 
Hello P2, I hope you all had a lovely Christmas holiday and enjoyed having more time with your 

family in those special days. This time our routine is going to be different because a few of you 

might not be in school but we will continue learning and having fun! We will do our tasks through 

SEESAW platform for home learning.  There are days I will be in school working with our 

keyworker children so I will be able to give you feedback as soon as I can.   

Miss Talavero 

 

January 2021 

Literacy: Online Learning 
 

Sounds recognition: We will be revising our 

sounds and how to blend them to make 

different words using Jolly Phonics guidance. 

Writing: We are going to keep doing 

activities with new tricky words and to follow 

our PM writing Scheme to continue improving 

our Recount and we will start with 

Information report. 

Reading: We will use several e-books due to 

we are not able to send books home. 

Spelling: We will practice our spelling 

following Jolly Phonics Scheme and with 

several activities and games. 

Online Safety and Rules and Expectations using SEESAW 
~Remember to only share photos, videos and voice notes that you feel comfortable sharing 

and are appropriate. 

~ Pace yourself: Try to have small breaks throughout the day between each activity. It’s 

important to use strategies that you know help you get through a busy day such as exercise, 

yoga and meditation and fresh air. 

~We don’t expect you to complete every task every day but we do want to encourage you to do 

your best.  

~Take into account that I am not going to be always available immediately but I will answer 

your questions as soon as I am able to. 

 

Numeracy and Maths: Online 
Learning 

 
Numeracy: We will continue revising using 

SEAL programme (Stages of Early 

Arithmetical Learning) making progress with 

number sense, addition and subtraction and 

we will start with estimation and rounding. 

 

Maths: We will continue to develop our 

understanding of 2D shapes and we will start 

with 3D shapes and Money. 

 

(IDL) Interdisciplinary Learning 
This term we will continue with our topic: Space. We will know about more interesting features 

such as how the Earth spins, observe and record different patterns of movements of the moon, 

why we have seasons, etc. Furthermore, we will be practicing Spanish, learning and having fun 

with exciting activities and games!. 

 

Finally, this term Mrs Davidov will provide P.E. activities and challenges via Seesaw. These will 

be available on the blog every Tuesday and Wednesday. 


